


Cascade Public Library - DALINC Meeting - September 26, 2019 8:30 a.m.

Attendance: President, Victor Lieberman, John Leonard Berg, Heidi Pettit, Susan Henricks, Melissa Kane, Kristen Smith, and Amanda Vazquez

The meeting was called to order by President Lieberman at 8:35 a.m.

A motion was made by Berg, seconded by Pettit to approve the agenda; motion carried. 

The minutes from the July meeting in Freeport were presented. Berg motioned to approve the minutes from the July meeting and was seconded by Kane; motion carried.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Treasurer’s Report was presented. It was noted that NICC had paid dues. There are no membership dues that are past due. Henricks made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report and was seconded by Smith; motion carried.

Website Update: Henricks reported that the contracted designer, Mike Kerth, is targeting completion of the web site for this weekend, September 28-29. The group agreed that the website should be up very soon for acceptance of proposals for the spring conference. The consensus of the group was to wait to see what progress will be made this weekend before identifying alternatives.

Discussion took place about any remaining paper documents for DALINC and the need for digitization. Some papers may be scattered and it was agreed to wait until the website is launched to determine what to digitize and add to the archives.

The April Conference date is set for Friday, April 3, 2020. Vazquez reported on a recent committee meeting. She has put together a Call for Proposals and it is located on Google Drive. Lieberman asked if we need a new logo or can we reuse the current logo? A discount of $10 for speakers was discussed as well as who should be included; for example, main speakers or all presenters? The group decided that $10 is a small price to pay for a speaker so the Committee decided to extend the discount to all speakers. Last year’s conference was profitable and it was felt the discount can be afforded. The group discussed the $75 registration fee, which was felt to be higher than required. The Conference Committee agreed to charge $50 for the registration fee for the spring conference with no further discount for members. The theme for this conference is “using data”, which will tie in nicely with the new census. Becky Heil set up a Google Drive for conference documents.

New Business

Discussion took place as to whether to include round table library updates in the minutes. The group decided not to record the announcement part of the meeting. Often the news is old by the time the minutes are approved and not relevant. If an individual library wants to report on a major event this can be part of the agenda.

Updates from individual libraries were shared.

Meeting adjourned 9:54 a.m. The next social meeting is October 24 at 8:30 a.m. at Inspire Café.  The next business meeting is at Carnegie-Stout Public Library at 8:30 a.m. on November 21, a week early, due to the Thanksgiving Holiday.




